
New York State Fair 
AWSC April 2, 2016 

 
 We will again this year be exhibitors at the State Fair. The Fair will run from August 25th 
through September 5th. This year we will be located in the Science and Industry building. I think 
this will be a better location for us. There should be a lot more foot traffic.  
 
 The committee met this morning before the AWSC meeting. Other than the change of 
location everything else should be the same. Signup was very successful with Volunteerspot last 
year so we’ll continue this year. We will need the same 96 people to volunteer to man the booth.  
We will provide your ticket to enter the fair as last year. 
 
 I will have more information at the spring Assembly. I look forward to seeing you at the 
fair. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth S. 
 
        

 
 


